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PUBLIC NOTICE OF PROCEEDINGS 

The New Hampshire Water Well Board will hold a meeting on December 12th, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. in the 
Department of Environmental Services Building at 29 Hazen Drive, Second Floor, Room 208C, Concord, 
New Hampshire 03301. These proceedings are open to the public; however, prior notice of in-person 
attendance shall be coordinated by contacting the water well program at (603) 271-1974 or 
waterwellprogram@des.nh.gov. Written comments must be addressed to the Chair and submitted prior 
to the meeting. 

1. Review/Approval of Draft Minutes 
a. October 11, 2023 

2. Licensing 
a. License Renewal Update – Table of non-renewed parties by Business QI 
b. License Applications – Conaway 
c. License Signature - Pepling 

3. NHDES Enforcement Report 

4. Old Business 
a. Input from NH AG office on applicability of HB695 and HB594 
b. Input from OPLC ref. licensing program transfer 

5. New Business 
a. 2024 Proposed Meeting Dates 
b. Board Member Term Table Review 
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